
With reference to significant movement in price, in order to ensure that investors have latest relevant information 

about the company and to inform the market so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded, Kanco Tea & 

Industries Ltd has submitted to BSE the following Clarification: 

 

"We wish to inform that pursuant to publication of results for the quarter and six months ended 30th September, 

2018, there are no price sensitive information that have a bearing on the operation of the Company. Company 

has neither suppressed any information nor any announcement is pending at our end." 


